

Cedar Lake Campers!

We are quickly approaching the start of the 2020 camping season at Cedar Lake Campground. We want to thank you all for your continued support and for camping with us for many years.

The current concern of the COVID-19 Coronavirus is something we take very seriously and are working very closely to monitor the situation. Our team works tirelessly to provide a fun camping environment with great customer service and the health and safety of our guests is our highest priority. We are stepping up our efforts to enhance our health and safety procedures and hope to see this virus situation become a distant memory.

We are currently monitoring the situation by following the guidance of the CDC, the PA Health Department, the PA Campground Owners Association, and the state and federal government leaders. We rely highly on the leadership of these groups to help assure we are taking steps in the right direction for our guests.

In response to this, we are currently operating on a two week out schedule and will make decisions in that time frame. The campground is set to open April 1st. At this time guests can expect the water system to be up and running and be able to utilize their campsites. The Snack Bar availability will likely vary and may or may not be open based on the current situation. Recreation activity events will be adjusted or cancelled to assure guests safety and avoid larger group gatherings and encourage social distancing. An express check-in process for our overnight guests will be in place to allow minimal contact during check ins.

Above all else, we encourage guests to follow CDC recommendations listed below to staying healthy.

- Avoid close contact with people who are sick.
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth.
- Clean and disinfect frequently touch objects and surfaces.
- Stay home when you are sick, expect to get medical care.
- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

For the time being our office remains operating on the winter office hours, Wednesday – Saturday 10am-4pm.

We are taking all information presented to us very seriously and working to assure a happy healthy start to the 2020 camping season. Take this time to kick back, relax, and enjoy your family and loved ones during this time!

Stay tuned for updates!

Thanks for camping with us! Jaron Starner Cedar Lake Management

Phone: 717-292-2918 | Fax: 717-292-4204 | 5051 Pine Hill Road, Dover, PA, 17315